

Lieutenant Colonel Andrew J. Underwood Embassy of the United States of America Your ref 07.11.2024 No EN-ODC-24-50

Our ref 49.11.2024 No KV-3.1-1.1/24/24689-2

Participation in the USMA 2025 Foreign Academy Exchange Program

Dear Lieutenant Colonel Underwood

The Estonian Military Academy is honoured to receive the invitation to participate in the Foreign Academy Exchange Program of the United States Military Academies in 2025. We would be glad to take part in the exchange of cadets with the USMA at West Point.

Our point of contact in the programme is Ms Piret Tamm (piret.tamm2@mil.ee, Ph +372 717 6308, Mob +372 55 657 651).

Please accept our gratitude for the opportunity to contribute to our bilateral military co-operation.

Best regards

Brigadier General Viktor Kanitski Commandant of the Estonian Military

Academy